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More than 200 schools in Michigan will join students around the country to celebrate Walk to School 

Day on Wednesday, Oct. 10. 

Thousands of Michigan students, along with their parents, teachers and community leaders, are 

expected to participate. Wednesday's event is organized by the Michigan Fitness Foundation and the 

Safe Routes to School (SRTS) program, which works to create new, safe routes for children to travel 

to and from school, and promote health, wellness, and physical activity. 

Participating Macomb County schools include: Avalon Elementary School in St. Clair Shores, 

Clintondale High School in Clinton Township, Fox Elementary School in Macomb Township, 

Graebner Elementary School in Sterling Heights, Harmon Elementary School in St. Clair Shores, 

Lighthouse Elementary School in New Baltimore, Patton Elementary School in Roseville, Mohawk 

Elementary School in Macomb Township, Pearl Lean Elementary School in Warren, Sequoyah 

Elementary School in Macomb Township, Shawnee Elementary School in Macomb Township, and 

Tenniswood Elementary School in Clinton Township.   

“Walk to School Day is a great way for students to start their morning routine. Participation in this 

event can be an exciting first step in planning Safe Routes to School activities and encouraging a 

culture of walking and biking to school,” said Katie Alexander, the Michigan Fitness Foundation's 

SRTS director. “The Michigan Fitness Foundation is thrilled to partner with the Michigan Department 

of Transportation (MDOT) to help make Michigan one of national leaders in the number of 

participating schools for Walk to School Day.” 

Gov. Rick Snyder has officially recognized Oct. 10 as Michigan’s Walk to School Day this year, 

promoting the importance of physical activity. 

As part of the Michigan Fitness Foundation, the Michigan SRTS team partners with MDOT to work 

with schools, families and communities across the state to enhance active transportation through a 

variety of modes. 



“MDOT is excited to partner with the Michigan Fitness Foundation to promote Walk to School Day to 

students across Michigan,” said MDOT Office of Economic Development Administrator Mike Kapp. 

“We are pleased to continue helping students walk and bike to school safely through the SRTS 

program”. 

MDOT's role is to administer the federally legislated SRTS program, which was established by 

Congress in 2005. The program evolved in the Moving Ahead for Progress in the 21st Century Act of 

2012 and continues under the Fixing America’s Surface Transportation (FAST) Act of 2015. 

To learn how to hold a Walk to School Day event, learn more about the SRTS program, or register for 

an upcoming regional SRTS training, contact Katie Alexander, SRTS director, 

at kalexander@michiganfitness.org or visit saferoutesmichigan.org. 

-- Macomb Daily Staff 
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